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Weekly Worship 
Every Sunday  

9:00 Sunday School 
  10:00Worship Service 
 11:00 Sunday School 

Upcoming Events 
 

Monday, July 3 
1:00 Prayers & Squares 

 

Tuesday, July 4 
Office Closed 

 

Wednesday, July 5 
11:00 Prayer Ministry 

              6:00 Youth  
 

Friday, July 7 
10:00 Bible Study 

 

 Saturday, July 8 
10:00 Loss of a Spouse 

 

 Monday, July 10 
6:00 Griefshare 

 

Tuesday, July 11 
1:00 Staff Meeting 
5:30 Soup Kitchen 
5:30 SPF Meeting 

 

Wednesday, July 12 
11:00 Prayer Ministry 

6:00 Youth 
 

Friday, July 14 
10:00 Bible Study 

 

July 17—July 21 
VBS 

 

Monday, July 17 
1:00 Prayers & Squares 
3:00 Visitation Ministry 

6:00 Session Meeting 
6:00 Griefshare 

 

Tuesday, July 18 
1:00 Staff Meeting 

          

Wednesday, July 19 
11:00 Prayer Ministry 

6:00 Youth 
 

Thursday, July 20 
11:30 Ladies Fellowship 

Luncheon 
 

Friday,  July 21 
10:00 Bible Study 

 

Monday, July 24 
6:00 Griefshare 

 

Tuesday, July 25 
1:00 Staff Meeting 
5:30 Soup Kitchen 

 

Wednesday, July 26 
11:00 Prayer Ministry 

6:00 Youth 
 

Friday, July 28 
10:00 Bible Study 

 

 
 

 
 

VBS Registration Form on Page 2 
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Reflection and Prayer in Small Groups 

Timothy’s Small Group 
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Re-

 
 

 

On Monday, June 19 the Session of First Presbyterian Church: 
• Opened with prayer and devotion by Mike Stasiak  
•  Approved minutes from May Session meeting 
• Discussed new opportunities to welcome the Cane Bay Presbyterian New Church Development; 

we scheduled a meeting with them for July 13. Doris Partlow, Sarah Brown and Mike Stasiak 
will serve as elder representatives.  

• Welcomed the following into membership:  
  Sandy Felkel (Reaffirmation of Faith) 
  John and Teresa Holeman (Transfer of Letter from Cumberland Presbyterian Church,  
    Sturgis, KY) 
  Joel and Denise Howman (Reaffirmation of Faith) 
  Jerry and Lana McSwain (Reaffirmation of Faith) 
  Hannah and Drew Patrick (Reaffirmation of Faith) 
  Beau Patrick (Profession of Faith and Baptism) 
  Norma Stever (Transfer of Letter from Harbor View Presbyterian) 
  Blair and Matt Still (Reaffirmation of Faith) 
  Greg and Rene Tedder (Transfer of Letter from Moncks Corner United Methodist) 
  Sullivan Giavelli (Profession of Faith and Baptism) 

•  Closed with prayer by Pastor Timothy 
The next Session meeting will be Monday, August 21 at 6 p.m. 

“GriefShare helped me to know I am not alone.” 
Kathleen, GriefShare participant 

GriefShare is a support group that meets weekly.  It is a warm, caring environment that you will 
find as an “oasis” on your long journey through grief.  

 
Help and encouragement after the death of a spouse, child, family member, or friend. Our group 
is led by caring people who have experienced grief and have successfully rebuilt their lives. We 
understand how you feel because we’ve been in the same place. We will walk with you on the 

long path through grief toward healing and hope for the future. 
 

A new session will start with a workshop on  
Saturday, July 8 at 10 a.m., Loss of a Spouse.  

Then every Monday,  
July 10 at 6 p.m. and run through October 2.  

(You do not have to attend the workshop to attend the weekly meetings.) 
 

For more information: contact Charlene Atkins at (201) 919-3249  
or charatkins17@yahoo.com 

 
If you know someone that is grieving and could use the support this group can offer,  

please tell them about GriefShare. 
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 This trip to Mexico was an amazing experience. To say I was impacted would not do it justice. Seeing first hand 
the living conditions endured by our brothers and sisters in Christ is humbling. However, to see their joy and 
willingness to be the hands and feet of Christ was a powerful testament to how God’s love reaches all. To put 
first world luxuries behind for a week and serve others is a gift—an opportunity to grow closer to Christ and 
more fully appreciate how God is calling us to use what we have been entrusted with. 
 

                                                           In the love of Jesus Christ, John O. Williams 

 

 

 
 
 
 
Angeline Brock went on our first Mexico mission trip 
in 2016 to scout out a potential 2017 short-term 
mission trip to Mexico. (Angeline was not on our staff 
at that time, but had a heart for missions.) We have 
continued that relationship with Todd Luke and The 
Outreach Foundation each year since then.  

Mark Harris, Rhonda Harris, David Harris, 
John O. Williams, Sam and Angeline Brock 

Home of one of the new cistern owners 

John O and Raul pouring concrete into form 

John O and Danny, daughter of the couple who 
housed and cooked for us 

Victor, “the boss.” 
Head Forman and  

Elder of the 
 Presbyterian Church 

Isais opening a coconut 
for us to have a drink 



5 

Wo

Join Me in Congratulating our 2023 Graduates 
 

Reed Keller 
Andrew Mims 

Davis Weathers 
Hampton Weathers 

 
As a congregation that seeks to raise the next generation for God,  

may we continue to encourage and pray for these young people as they  
begin a new chapter in their lives. 

 
In the love of Jesus Christ, Angeline Brock 

Have you heard about Montreat Conference Center in Black Mountain, NC? 
 
Nestled in the mountains of Western North Carolina, Montreat is a private, non-profit confer-
ence center with roots in the PC(USA). We are a conference center, a place of worship, a wilder-
ness preserve, and so much more. We gather people to experience God's transforming power and 
inspire love for the world.  
 
There are many ways to experience Montreat. Whether you're coming for a conference, planning 
a group retreat, hosting a meeting, taking a getaway on your own, hiking through the protected 
wilderness, or playing in one of our recreation spaces, you are welcome here!  
 
They have something for everyone. Go to their website at www.montreat.org to learn more. 
 
 

 
 
 

 

 Save the Date—August 26 
 
 

The Nurture Ministry Team and the S.T.E.P.S. Planning 
Team of our Charleston Atlantic Presbytery invite you to 
our annual STEPS event taking place on Saturday,  
August 26 at the Mount Pleasant Presbyterian Church. As 

people of faith, we have good news to share! We develop our faith in many different ways and 
through many different acts. We hope this event will challenge you to strengthen your faith as 
together we “keep awake.” Join us and others from the various congregations in our presbytery as 
we gather for faith forming experiences through learning, worship, and fellowship. (More infor-
mation in the following weeks.) 
 
                                                 In faith, CeCe Armstrong and Mary Quinney 
                                                 Co-chairs, 2023 S.T.E.P.S. Planning Team 

https://montreat.org/events
https://montreat.org/plan-your-retreat
https://montreat.org/plan-your-retreat
https://montreat.org/personal-sabbath
https://montreatpro.wpengine.com/visit/wilderness#hiking
https://montreat.org/recreation
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Commitment Report                         Budget for 2023                     $495,184.00 
 

                                                                  June 25                            Year to Date 
    Budget Offering                                $   4,273.68                        $ 225,860.88 
    Weekly Budget Requirements          $   9,522.76                        $ 248,611.76 
 

       July Birthdays 
2   Jerry Stuckey 
5   Talley Propst 
9   Aaleyah Baughn 
10 Mary Louise Davis 
12 Dale Harvey 
12 Owen Murchison 
13 Rodger Riddle 
14 Russell Brown 
14 Matthew Hoffer 
14 Jenna Livingston 
19 JoAnn Bryant 
20 Gabriella Dunlap 
20 Hall Harris 
20 Cooper Scoonover 
20 Jennifer Wadford 
21 Samuel Baruch 
21 James Brewer 
21 Gina Faas 
21 Loreli Faas 
21 Haven Gooch 
21 Kim Hoffer 
22 Lyndsay Baruch 
26 Emma Livingston 
26 Lydia Murchison 
26 Lauren Orvin 
27 Tony Dunlap 
28 Mickey Smith 
28 Faith Williams 
30 Andrew Mims 
31 Donna Davis 
31 Sofia Ferez  

 

Grass Cutting Season 
 

There’s a sign-up poster in the atrium.  
For information/training on our new zero-turn 

mower, contact Larry Propst, David Harris,  
Sam Brock or Roy Brown.   

 
Call Sam Brock at 843-729-7050 for more  

information and he’ll hook you up. 

 

Usher Ministry 
 

If you would like to serve as an usher on Sunday  
mornings, please contact Doug Bowles at 843-825-3310 

or mdbowles@homesc.com. 

 

Our Mission:  Making disciples who reach UP to God,  
IN to one another, and OUT to the world! 

We extend Christian sympathy to Nancy Svagerko and her family. Nancy’s beloved husband,  
George V. Svagerko, Jr., passed away on Friday, June 23. 

 

 

Ladies’ Fellowship  
Luncheon 

 

All ladies are invited to the  
Ladies’ Fellowship Luncheon  

at Mickey Smith’s Lake House on 
Thursday, July 20 at 11:30 a.m. 

Call Mickey at 843-899-6420 for  
directions or more information. 

 Bring your lunch and  
we will provide the dessert. 
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Birthdays 
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First Presbyterian Church 
419 West Main Street 
Moncks Corner, SC 29461 
Phone (843) 761-8469    
E-Mail: FirstPresbyt@homesc.com  

Our Mission:  Making disciples who reach UP to God,  
IN to one another, and OUT to the world! 

During July we will have one combined  
Sunday Worship Service at 10 a.m. 

 

(no 9:00 a.m. or 11:00 a.m. services ) 
 

Pastor 
Timothy Scoonover 

 

Director of Spiritual 
Formation 

Angeline Brock 
 

Editor  
 Sally Harvey 


